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A Discussion on Measures to Address the Issue of Ragging 

 

An interactive session was held on 31.07.2024 at Suniti Sabhaghar to discuss on 

the Measures to Address the Issue of Ragging.  Teaching and non-teaching staff 

members attended the programme. The resource person was Prof Kallol Paul, 

Hon’able Vice-Chancellor, Sadhu Ram Chand Murmu University, Jhargram, 

West Bengal. 

Discussions centred on preventive measures, responsibilities of the anti-Ragging 

Squad and Cell and the actions to be taken in case of actual incidents. A robust 

interactive session followed.  
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